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City of Clarkston, WA Approves Economic Development Contract with Valley Vision Inc.  

Clarkston, WA: (November 28, 2023) – The City of Clarkston, WA, today announced the approval of a 

new economic development contract with Valley Vision (VV) Inc. at the City Council meeting last night. 

This contract incorporates key elements from VV's recently adopted strategic plan, a groundbreaking 

initiative for the organization. 

"We are excited to embark on this deepened partnership with Valley Vision," said Mayor Lawrence, City 

of Clarkston. "Their strategic plan's focus on measurable metrics aligns perfectly with our goals for driving 

economic growth in our community." 

The new contract also aligns Clarkston's economic development efforts with those of Lewiston, ID, both 

communities of which have been VV clients for over 25 years. This alignment will help ensure that each 

work together to attract new businesses and to support existing ones. 

The new contract prioritizes three core areas for economic development: 

• Business Expansion and Retention (BEAR): VV will work closely with existing businesses in Clarkston 

to support their growth and encourage them to maintain a strong presence in the city. 

• Business Attraction: VV will actively seek to attract new businesses to Clarkston, showcasing the city's 

many advantages as a vibrant and thriving community. 

• Product Development: VV will launch an effort to construct industrial buildings which supports economic 

development to land more manufacturing businesses deals. 

This contract marks a significant milestone towards harmonizing economic development efforts for both 

Clarkston and Lewiston, ID, as VV also provides services to the City of Lewiston. The VV strategic plan, 

adopted in April 2023 and implemented in June 2023, represents the organization's first venture into data-

driven accountability through performance metrics. Since its launch, VV has demonstrated consistent 

progress in achieving the outlined goals. 

"We are thrilled to have the opportunity to further contribute to the economic well-being of Clarkston," said 

Jerry Chavez, President/CEO of VV. "This contract signifies a shared commitment to bolstering economic 

prosperity for the Lewis-Clark Valley region." 

The City of Clarkston is committed to economic development and believes that VV is the right partner to 

help the community achieve its goals. The new contract will provide Clarkston with the resources and 

expertise it needs to attract new businesses, support existing businesses, and create jobs for its residents. 

 

About Valley Vision 

Valley Vision Economic Development Lewis-Clark Valley is a bi-state economic development organization servicing 

the communities of Lewiston ID., Clarkston, WA., and Nez Perce County, ID., and Asotin County, WA. for 25 years. 

Valley Vision’s mission is to Actively attract, expand, or provide assistance to new wealth generators that enhance 

the quality of life to the Lewis-Clark Valley. Visit Valley Vision on the web at www. lewis-clarkvalley.org, like us 

on Facebook and follow us on Twitter.  
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